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4th November 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Years 12/13 Independent Study Day -Thursday 7th November 2019 

You may recall when your child was in the final year of their GCSE Courses in Year 11, that 

we held a Progression Planning Day to give them as much help and information as possible 

to make their choices for the next phase of their education. 

We are planning to do the same this year for our current Year 11 students.  For this purpose, 

we will need to utilise the Sixth Form Facilities and staff.  Therefore, your son/daughter will 

be permitted to study independently from home that day.  However, if your child needs to 

access any technology or needs assistance regarding EPQ, arrangements can be made for 

them. If working from home is not possible,  they can work in the school Library. 

I am confident that our students will take this opportunity to gain experience for entering 

further education where independent study will be a requirement. 

If you wish to discuss this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs J Riley 

Head of Sixth Form 
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